
From: Griffin, Judith on behalf of Enquiries
To:
Subject: [OFFICIAL] 20160388 - NDA response - Wick Airport
Date: 22 November 2016 13:01:00
Attachments: pic16723.gif

redaction - 60474265-DOC-003 Completion Statement - final 050916 (2).pdf

This email is protectively marked OFFICIAL

Dear
 
Apologies for the delay, we are now in a position to respond to your request set out below.
Please find attached a “completion statement” re. the work carried out at Wick airport. Also
attached are the total costs for completing that work.
 
Where you see r.13 in the attached document we have withheld “personal data” specifically
names and signatures of individuals (applicable exception reg. 13 Environmental Information
Regulations 2004). Where you see r. 12(5)(a) security sensitive information has been withheld
relating to movements of aircraft and detailed plans of John O’Groats Airport (the applicable
exception in reg. 12(5)(a) of the Environmental Information Regulations 2004).
 
In applying exception 12(5)(a) we have considered the public interest and the benefits of
disclosure to assist the public to engage and understand how we manage public funds. However,
we believe the release of security sensitive exploitable information is not in the public interest
and have decided on balance to withhold that information.
 
If you are dissatisfied by the way we have handled your request, please contact me in the first
instance at enquiries@nda.gov.uk If you remain dissatisfied with the handling of your request
you have a right to appeal to the Information Commissioner at:
 
Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF
 
Regards
 
 
Regards
 
Judith Griffin
Information Access Manager
 
Tel. 01925 802077
Mob. 07713 072 700
NDA, Herdus House, Westlakes Science & Technology Park, Moor Row, CA24 3HU.
 
Please note that I work Mon - Thur 08.30 - 14.30. Outside these times please contact
enquiries@nda.gov.uk
 
This message and any attachment is intended solely for the addressee and may contain confidential
or legally privileged information. If you have received this message in error, please send it back to us
and immediately and permanently delete it. Do not use, copy or disclose the information contained in
this message or in any attachment.



 
Please consider the environment before printing this email.
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From:
Sent: 04 October 2016 18:14
To: Enquiries; Enquiries
Subject: freedom of information request on flights of nuclear material from Wick Airport
 
Hello. I wish to make a request under freedom of information legislation and
environmental information regulations. I would be grateful if my request could be
acknowledged.
 
Please could NDA supply copies of the specifications provided to Highlands and Islands
Airport Limited for the runway and taxiway improvement works carried out at Wick
Airport in the summer of 2016 in preparation for flights of nuclear material to the US,
which commenced with a US Air Force C-17 flight in and out the airport on 17 September
2016. Please could NDA also supply copies of any summary reports showing the costs and
outline of the improvement works at the airport.
 
I would prefer the information in an electronic format if possible. If the information is
voluminous, or otherwise difficult to extract, I would be happy to discuss ways of reducing
the cost.
 
Thank you for your help.
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